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Couple of quick updates for this week: 
 
Door Signs, Bumper Stickers and "Calling Cards" -- The 66 Alliance car door 
magnets, bumper stickers and "calling cards" -- all shown below -- have arrived 
and I'm busy mailing them out to the Alliance members that have requested 
them.  I have a feeling I will run out of all of them pretty quickly, so if you want 
to order one or some of each, please let me know so I'll do an accurate re-order. 
 Also, our bank account is running low and these items cost money, so if you 
haven't made a contribution to the Alliance in the last couple of months, please 
consider doing so today.   
 
Again, if you haven't asked for a magnet, stickers or cards yet, please send me 
an e-mail with your request (how many of each) and your mailing address and 
I'll do my best to get them out to you this week. 
 
Car Door Magnet 
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Meeting with Senator Black (R-Loudoun) -- We have a meeting scheduled with 
Senator Richard Black, who represents much of Loudoun County in the Virginia 
Senate, on 6/15/16 at 1 p.m. at his home office in Ashburn.  However, at this 
point, I have no volunteer Loudoun County members to join me in the meeting. 
 If you can join me, please let me know ASAP.  If no one steps up, I'll likely 
reschedule the meeting for another time -- it doesn't make a good political 
showing to say a group represents hundreds of voters and then only a 
Fauquier County resident shows up!  Thanks for checking your calendars. 
 
Give if You Can -- Please consider making a contribution to the Alliance today -- 
the magnets, bumper stickers and other expenses of keeping the Alliance 
going and growing our membership all cost money!  Please go to 
www.66alliance.org/support-66-alliance/ today to make a contribution via 
PayPal. 
 
Many thanks to all and have a great week!  Greg 
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